
SOUTH CENTRAL COAST REGIONAL CONSORTIUM 
Hosted at Santa Barbara City College 

May 9, 2017 

College districts served by the South Central Coast Regional Consortium (SCCRC) 

Re: Continued SWP funding of $112,500 for Job Developer/Placement Specialist positions for each college 
in the region 

The SCCRC Strong Workforce Program (SWP) Steering Committee has agreed to continued funding for each 
college’s Job Developer/Placement Specialist position every year with the following conditions: 

1. The Job Developer/Placement Specialist positions will be funded “off the top” and not subject to
the 17% performance-based incentive funds which may vary from year to year. We expect the 83%
base funding to remain stable through the first 4-year cycle FY 2016/17 through FY2019/20.

2. The continued funding amount of $112,500 will be reevaluated prior to the second 4-year funding
cycle starting FY 2020/21.

3. Should the California budget become unstable with significant reductions to higher education, this
continued funding will be re-evaluated by the Steering Committee members in place at the time.

4. This funding commitment ONLY APPLIES TO THE Job Developer/Placement Specialist funding
at this time.

Best regards, 

Luann R. Swanberg, MS 
Luann R. Swanberg, MS 
Director/Chair, South Central Coast Regional Consortium 

Diane Hollems, Ph.D. 
Diane Hollems, Ph.D. 
Co-Chair, South Central Coast Regional Consortium 
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